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1 St. Louis University
L Medical Center

Scroo! of Medicine
1402 S Grand Bivd , St. Louis, Mo 63104
(314) 577-8298

Department of Pathology
Division of Forensic and
Environmental Pathology

George E. Gantner, M.D.

Professor % Director

February 9, 1988

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Section! ' Fif
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you to change our current NRC License (#24-01141-03).
We would like to include "iodine 125 in units not exceeding 10 micro-

curies each for use in in vitro clinical or ]aborm tests".
This would be in accordance with conditions am@ limitations

of General License Type 10 CFR 31.11.

I would also like to amend item #12 of our license deleting
Alphonse Poklis (as he has left the University) and in replacement,
Dr. Christopher Long.

Please send forms for our completion to: ]Ll£
Dr. Christopher Long u» 4,1 i
Medical Examiner d "

Toxicology ;‘”
601 South Brentwood Blvd. S L_,, 34 }‘ //

:
\
1 Clayton, MO 63105 Pl
‘ /ﬂ _ o
Thank you for your consideration in this matter 425 v,
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